Davenport CitiBus FY 26 STA Application
Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the City of Davenport (CitiBus) will conduct a public hearing on April 23rd, 2025 at 5:30 pm at the City Hall Council Chambers, 226 West 4th street, Davenport Iowa 52081.  CitiBus will request and apply for State Transit Assistance in the amount of $580,928 for FY 26 general operations.

Citizens who are unable to attend may submit comments regarding City Council agenda items to mayor.info@davenportiowa.com by 2:30 pm on Wednesday April 16th, 2025.  Additionally, the meeting can be viewed live on the City’s website at www.davenportaiowa.com/watchlive.


